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Appeal of Chue Feng Thao to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1062 FOREST STREET.

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Chue Feng Thao to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1062
FOREST STREET, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of
City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant until June 18, 2015 to
reduce the number of people in Unit B as follows:  1) in unit reduce to 5, there are currently 9 residing there,
and with 675 square feet it can only accomodate 5; 2) on the 3rd floor the bedroom on the southside has 3
people and only 2 can be accomodated with 108 square feet; or, in the altermative, the   property could be
vacated; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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